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joey@stellarforexconsulting.com
Thursday, January 14, 2010 7:44 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom this may concern,

Do not change the leverage that would make it hard for me to make a living as a trader. Please leave it the way it
is. No further change is nesecary.

Regards,

Trader


